
 
 

Maplewood House Update 
May 10th, 2022 
 
 
Dear Residents and Families of Maplewood House, 

We are pleased to announce that Maplewood House has been taken off enhanced monitoring by Fraser 
Health Medical Health Office.  

At this time: 

• The dining room areas and Bistro are reopened, and Residents are back out to enjoy their meals 

• Small group programming has been started up again  

• Karen, the hairstylist, is back to her Tuesday schedule 

• Residents and staff will continue to be screened twice daily for any signs of illness 

• We continue to be diligent with our infection control practices  

• Visitors’ policy remains the same, screening, and negative rapid test prior to entry 
o Masks are required in common areas and while walking through the home but not in 

Resident rooms 
o Visits are continued to be encouraged in rooms, outside and quiet areas  

Thank you again for all your patience, understanding and support as we continue to move through this 

time of the pandemic. We will update you as Provincial orders are changed or lifted. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Krista Homfeld, Director of Resident Services, at 

604-870-7560 or khomfeld@maplewood.bc.ca. 
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